Cathy DellaPenta

While the Cruise ships claim that the "scrubber" removes waste, all it does is convert air pollution-
their toxic exhaust- into water pollution. The Puget Sound inlet is not the place for more polluted
water! The treasure of Puget Sound is in its fish and marine life population. They can not survive
massive does of polluted water to live in. Please ban the use of the "scrubbers" as described in the
Proposed Amendment Document.



